	Subject
	*
	**
	***

	Communication, language and literacy
	Bring in a book that is special to you as part of our focus on special books.
	Read and retell our class story with actions.
	Write about a journey that you have been on. 

	Maths
	Practice reading and writing numbers 1-100 in words and digits.

	Can you tell the time to o’clock, half past, quarter to and past?
	Find out the distance by sea from Cornwall to Australia. Where would you stop on the way for a visit?

	Science
	Draw examples of how we use our senses.
	Find out the names of some of the bones in our skeleton.
	Draw and label a variety of fish, amphibians, reptiles, birds and mammals that the crew of ‘The Mystery’ might have seen for the first time in Australia. 

	Creating and modelling
	Paint a seascape, look at the Newlyn School of painters for inspiration.
	Create a model of ‘The Mystery’ the boat that the crew from Newlyn travelled in all the way to Australia.
	Make a boat out of different materials, which one floats? Which one sinks? 

	Music
	Listen to traditional Cornish male voice choirs on the internet. 
	Practice singing some of the sea shanties that we are learning in school.
	Create a rain shaker using a crisp tube and rice. How many different weather sounds can you create?

	Physical
	Practice two handed and one handed catching. 
	Take a walk from Penzance to Newlyn. Take in the sights of one the locations of our topic this half term.
	Visit your local swimming pool and take a dip – imagine you are a fish, a seal or even a shark!

	Computing
	Use Google Earth to explore the journey the crew of ‘The Mystery’ took from Newlyn to Australia.
	Watch the film about the voyage of the Mystery on Vimeo on the internet.  
	Use your computer to create a fact-file on any of our topics from the topic web.


Homework Spring 2020
Dear Parents,

Homework is essential in supporting your child’s learning in school.
 In Godolphin class we ask that parents to hear their child read daily and sign the reading diary, practice spellings online and on the ‘look, cover, write check’ sheet and we to have a  go at the fun Maths activities on ‘School Jam.’ Please see details on the separate letters for how to log-in to the online resources.  
For all other styles of learning we have developed a homework grid. Please encourage your child to complete one activity per week, although they can do more if they wish! Your child can choose any activity that interests them and please feel free to adapt an activity to suit your child. We would love to see any evidence or completed work in school, which could be in the form of pictures, photos, models or writing depending on the activity. 

Children can still bring in any other work (for example artwork, writing or photos) or books that link to our topic, even if it is not in the grid.

We are really looking forward to sharing some of your work in class and hope the children like the new format! If you have any queries or problems, just catch up with one of us at the end of the school day.

Thank you for your support,      Miss Souch and Miss Meyers 
